Office of the Superintendent
“Unlocking the Potential in ALL Students”

Superintendent Dr. Michael T. Conner

Middletown 311 Hunting Hill Avenue, Middletown, CT 06457 Telephone: (860) 638-1401
Public Schools Email: connerm@mpsct.org, Web: www.middletownschools.org

Special Meeting Agenda
Monday, May 18, 2020 5:45 PM
Video Conference
http://www.youtube.com/c/MiddletownStream

Call to Order Deborah Cain

Budget Line Item Transfer to Support Oil Tank Replacement
at Macdonough and Moody Elementary Schools Natalie Forbes
Christine Bourne

Adjournment Deborah Cain



